
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 31, 2022 
 
Executive Secretary 
Iowa Utilities Board 
1375 East Court Avenue, Room 69 
Des Moines, IA  50319-0069 
  
RE: Interstate Power and Light Company 

Docket No. SPU-2021-0015 
Extension of Time Request  
 
 

Dear Executive Secretary:  
  
Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL) respectfully requests an extension until February 
7, 2022, to file its response to the Iowa Utilities Board Staff’s (Board Staff’s) Correspondence 
dated January 24, 2022.  Given the limited amount of time provided for the responsive filings 
and the need to coordinate with Preston Municipal Utilities (PMU) to accurately respond, IPL 
believes that an extension of one week is appropriate.   
 
The Board Staff’s questions have identified points for further discussion between IPL and 
PMU.  IPL believes that providing an extension until February 7, 2022 will benefit this 
proceeding by providing IPL and PMU an appropriate opportunity to confer before 
responding. 
      
  
Sincerely,  
  
/s/ Andrew D. Cardon  
Andrew D. Cardon 
Managing Corporate Counsel 
Telephone:  319.786.4236 
andrewcardon@alliantenergy.com  
  
  
 

Alliant Energy 
Legal Department 
200 First Street SE 
P.O. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406-0351 
 
Office: (319) 786-4505 
alliantenergy.com 
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